Spring Bluff R-XV
Home of the Pirates

1.21.22 Newsletter

Upcoming Events

1/24 Club 26
3:15-4:30 p.m.

1/24 Open Library/Chess Club
3:15-4:30 p.m.

1/26 School Board Meeting
@ 6:30 p.m.

Stay current by checking the
event calendar on our website.

LOST & FOUND

We are accumulating several
items in our lost and found.
If your child is missing a coat,
sweatshirt, gloves or hat
please have them stop by the
3-5 hallway.




Counselor's SPORTS NEWS -i

Cor'ner' Mrs. Dugger - School Counselor
cdugger@springbluffpirates.com

e Basketball Picture Schedule

This week in Guidance we are continuing to Tuesday, Jan. 25, 2022
discuss Career Options. 5th Boys (4:15)
6th Boys (4:30)
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4th Boys (5:00)
Choose a job
you love, and
you will never
have to work
a day in your

life.
-Confucius
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Sat-Sun, Jan. 22nd-23rd 5B Tournament @ Hermann, TBD
Sat, January 22nd 3G Tournament @ Union, TBD
Sat, January 22nd 4B/6B Tournament @ Owensville, TBD
Mon, January 24th 4G/6G/7G @ Home vs. IC - 5:30 p.m.
Mon-Sat, Jan. 24th-29th 7G/8G/8B Tournament @ OLL TBD
Thurs, January 27th 6G/6B/7G @ St. Vincent - 5:30 p.m.
Sat, January 29th 4G/6G Tournament @ Owensville TBD

Sat-Sun, Jan. 29th-30th 6B Tournament @ Washington TBD
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The Parents as Teachers (PAT) program is a research based early childhood home visiting
framework that builds strong communities, thriving families and children who are healthy, safe
and ready fo learn. PAT helps to establish positive partnerships between home, school, and the
community and plays a vital role in supporting families and children from the very beginning
toward school readiness. A trained parent educator emphasizes parent—child interaction,
development centered parenting and family well—being in their work with families. The PAT
program consists of four components: personal visits, group connections, screenings, and
resource referrals. Together, these components provide families with children, prenatal fo
kindergarten entry, a program of support so that children are able to reach their full potential.
For more information, please contact our parent educator, Pam Richards at (573) 457—-8302 or
prichards@springbluffpirates.com

We are collecting soda
tabs for the Ronald o )210). @ [0) %
McDonald House. M2l

Students can drop off

b PN 4 o You can clip
Zvohlft meyi-ga;:ters, AN and send in
Dugegcelre.d = Box Tops to

our school or
use the Box
‘ | Tops app to
scan your
store receipt within 14 days of
urchase. When you download
for the weather?!? ghe app, it will asK for the zip
Our weather seems to be code then choose Spring Bluff.
changing daily and difficult to The app will automatically find
keep up with. Please help your the products and instantly add
child prepare for the Box Tops to our school's earnings
unpredictable Missouri weather online. Thank you for your
and make sure they have a coat, support.
hat, and gloves everyday. As long
as the wind-chill is 25 degrees or
above, students will go outside
for recess and enjoy some fresh
air.

Are your students dressed
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